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K-14 patching will close part of Fourth Street in Hutchinson 

 
Patching on about 7 miles of K-14 in Reno County will require temporary closure of the 
highway’s interchange at Fourth Street in Hutchinson. 
Fourth Street at K-14, on the west side of Hutchinson, will be closed for about two weeks 

beginning July 20. 
The Kansas Department of Transportation is overseeing the project. 

Crews will be patching on K-14 from the U.S. 50 junction on the south to west of the 
Willowbrook neighborhood on the north. 

The patching will include ramps and the interchange at Fourth Street. The work on Fourth 
Street will be done before patching on the highway. 
The entire project is expected to be completed around mid-September, depending on the 

weather. 
During the work, motorists should be prepared to slow down and stop for a flagger; a pilot 

car will lead traffic through the work zone. Motorists should expect delays of up to 15 
minutes. 

Bryant & Bryant Construction Inc., of Halstead, is the primary contractor for the $459,840 
project. 

See map below of project segments, marked in red. 
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#### 

This information can be made available in alternative accessible formats upon request. 

For information about obtaining an alternative format, contact the KDOT Division of Communications, 

700 SW Harrison St., 2nd Fl West, Topeka, KS 66603-3754 or phone 785-296-3585 (Voice)/Hearing Impaired – 711. 

Click below to connect to KDOT’s Social Networks: 



 

 

https://twitter.com/SCKansasKDOT
https://www.linkedin.com/company/82973/
http://kansastransportation.blogspot.com/
https://www.instagram.com/kansasdepttransportation/
https://www.facebook.com/SCKansasKDOT/
https://www.youtube.com/user/kansastransportation

